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RESPONSE TO SUBMISSIONS AND PREFERRED PROJECT REPORT(PPR)
PEMULWUY MIXED USE DEVELOPMENT, THE BLOCK REDFERN

Dear Mr Schodield,

l refer to Department's letter dated 6 September 2012 (Ref No. MP11_0093) with regard to the
abovementioned Response to Submissions and PPR, which was referred to the Roads and
Maritime Services (RMS) for comment.

RMS has reviewed the proposed PPR and associated documents and raises no objection, subject
to the conditions outlined in the RMS letter dated 27 April 2012 are met (attached).

Any inquiries in relation to this matter can be directed to the nominated Assistant Transport
Planner, Xi Lin, on telephone (02) 8849 2076 or via email at xi.lin@rms.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Pahee Sellathurai
A/Senior Land Use Planner
Transport Planning, Sydney Region

3 October 2012
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